

Montcalm Prevention Collaborative Prescription Drug Abuse Work Group

Meeting Minutes February 15, 2019

Present: Phil Millerov, John Kroneck, Ray Holloway and Leslie Kinnee

Symposium

The Recovery Symposium is set for April 13 at Greenville High School. Thirty people have already registered.

Best Practices Packet/posters

The packet and Michigan Open posters will be sent out to providers (medical, dental and veterinarians) using the Health Department's database. MPC will provide a fruit tray or a dozen donuts to offices that submit a photo of staff standing next to posters. Photos should be sent to communications@montcalmprevention.org. At a later date we'll ask if they are following the recommendations in the packet.

Collaborative Update

Youth just returned from the leadership conference in D.C. They are currently targeting vaping. Phil is working on the DFC grant.

Communications Team Update

The Communications Team continues to regroup.

NEXT MEETING: March 15, 2019 at 11:00.